

Coyote Hills HOA Board of Directors Meeting

January 14th, 2009

The monthly meeting of the Coyote Hills Board of Directors was held on Wednesday, January 14th, 2009 at 7:06pm at the Hart residence @ 608 Coyote Trail, Elizabeth, CO 80107.

Attendees:

Keith Reinhard – Vice president Dan Kourey – Director Tom Dungan – Treasurer Shane Hart – Secretary

Old Business:

- 1. Board will pursue Bandera issues with BOCC for 1/21/09 BOCC meeting.
- 2. We will schedule a meeting with Lisa Shipman and Sue Hart for feedback.

New Business:

- Cracks in both Coyote Trail and Howling Ct need to be addressed by Elbert County Road & Bridge.
- 2. Semi-annual HOA meeting tentatively set for 1/24/09. We will have all officers' report (financials. HOA dues, next improvement projects, etc.)
- 3. Confirmed next HOA Board meeting for 7pm Febuary 11th, 2009 at Dungan residence.

Coyote Hills HOA Board of Directors adjourned @ 7:55pm

Meetings are open to all residents who wish to attend